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| Matthew Luck, 298 Exchange Street South, has applied for a sound level variance in order to
! have a wedding receiption with music from 5:00 p.m. until 11:00 p.m. and equipment to be
| dismantied by 11:59 p.m. on August 23, 2014 at 298 Exchange Street South, The public

i hearing is scheduted for March 5, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers. Contact

i Barbara McMonigal-St. Dennis at 651.266.9137 or at barb.mcmonigal-

i st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments. Written comments or objections must be
received on or before Tuesday, March 4, 2014.
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